
See what your child is eating, using 

ParentPay. 

 

Whitley Academy moved to a biometric system for school meals in July 2015. That means no cash 

changes hands at the tills; a student is identified from their thumb print or pin number. The payment 

will have been made online using ParentPay, or at the cash machine.  

As a Parent/Carer, it’s easy to check what your child has eaten during the week, by firstly logging 

into ParentPay, and then clicking the ‘Menus & choices’ tab.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To keep track of the cost of your child’s purchases during the week, click the ‘Transaction history’ 

tab (see next page). 

 

 

Specify a week commencing date 

for your child’s diet here. 

Your child’s name and weekly 

purchases will appear here. 

Menus & choices page 



 

 

 

  Your child’s daily purchase 

amounts and account balance 

will be displayed here. 

Transaction history page 

To make a lunch payment to your child’s account, click the ‘Pay for items’ tab.   

A minimum lunch payment of 

£10 can be paid securely using 

the ‘Pay for items’ options. 

          Pay for items page 



 
If you have a query, or would like more information about your child’s purchases, please contact 

their learning support case-worker at Whitley Academy, who will organise this for you.  


